
 

 

Summer Travels 

We are planning a road trip to 

visit our supporting church in Fort 

McMurray in Northern Alberta. 

Then we’ll travel through 

Saskatchewan to Steinbach, 

Manitoba to visit our Canadian 

home church. We plan to leave 

July 24th and arrive back home 

in Dallas, Texas by the middle of 

August. Please pray for safety on 

the road for us and for blessed 

fellowship time with friends and 

supporters. 

Itinerary 

July 24th – Leave Dallas 

July 25th – Loveland, Colorado 

July 26th – On the road (?) 

July 27th – Calgary, Alberta 

July 28th – On the road (?) 

July 29-30th–Fort McMurray, AB 

July 31st-Aug 2nd-Neerlandia, AB 

Aug 3rd – Edmonton, AB 

Aug 4th – Saskatchewan 

Aug 6 – 15th (?) Manitoba 

(?) Head home to Texas 

Backyard Activities 

  
 

The Call 

Back in 1982, we answered the call to Bible Translation. We have spent 

our lives supporting Bible Translation in a variety of different roles. On 

March 31, 2011 Wycliffe celebrated twenty-eight newly translated 

Scriptures at the Orlando headquarters in Florida. These Bibles are 

from all over the world—places like Peru, Cameroon, Ghana, Indonesia, 

and Papua New Guinea. We rejoice with each person who now can hear 

about God in their “mother tongue” language. 
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Praise 
 Excellent health 

 Fun & fulfilling 

relationships with kids 

and grandkids 

 Missionaries who are 

helped by Verna’s 

counseling 
 

Prayer 
 Safety on our long 

summer road trip 

 Clear mind as Robert 

exegetes Scripture & 

edits Translators 

Notes 
 

 
 

Wycliffe Bible Translators 

PO Box 628200 

Orlando, FL 32862-8200 

1-866-736-4387 

www.wycliffe.org 

 

Wycliffe Bible Translators 

4316-10th Street NE 

Calgary AB, T2E 6K3 

Canada 

1-800-463-1143 

www.wycliffe.ca 

Thank you for both your prayer and financial support. We are so grateful 

for you. Without you giving faithfully to our ministry, we would not be 

able to touch the lives we do. We pray daily for you - that Father God 

will bless you ‘beyond what you can ask or think’. 
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